
Guardian ad Litem Holiday Gift Drive
2021

Guardian ad Litem Foundation Second Circuit, Inc.  (GALF2)
(Non-Profit Organization for the Guardian ad Litem Program)

Dear Friend/Sponsor,

Guardian ad Litem Foundation Second Circuit, Inc. (GALF2), on behalf of the Guardian ad Litem
Program, would like to say thank you for helping us with our Holiday Gift Drive.

In the past, we have provided gift suggestions based on age and gender. However, in 2021 with
COVID-19 and precautions in place regarding volunteers visiting children in person, we are
encouraging gift cards. Gift cards from stores such as Kohl’s, Old Navy, Amazon, Target, and
Walmart can allow the GAL Volunteer to shop and ship gift purchases to the child’s caregiver; or
provide the gift card directly to the child.

If you would like to donate for a specific gift, such as a bike and helmet, please put the gift card
in an envelope with an explanatory note. The volunteer will then use the card to order the bike (or
other item) for pickup/delivery. If you are not donating for a specific gift, we are asking for gift
cards to be in denominations of $25 to allow for an equitable distribution to the children.

Gift cards or other donations for the Holiday Drive can be mailed to:
Guardian ad Litem Foundation Second Circuit, Inc.  (or GALF2)
PO Box 3992
Tallahassee, FL 32315-3992

Donations can also be made using PayPal or Venmo. Please use the notes/instructions section
to include “HWL” for Holiday Wish List unless you are making a general donation. If using Venmo,
please send to @GuardianAdLitem-Foundation.

We are asking for donations of gifts by December 1, 2021 so GAL Volunteers can deliver the gifts
to the children before the holidays.

Thank you for your generosity and giving our children a Happy Holiday especially during these
difficult times. If you have any questions, please contact the GALF2 Board at 850-559-6561.


